
Short Film about the 2016 Chum Salmon Return 
 

From: June Ross [jross12@telus.net] 

 
A wonderful 11 1/2 minutes !  
  
Yours 
June 
  

From: Bob Turner  
Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2017 9:52 AM  
Subject: Short film about the 2016 Chum Salmon Run 
  
Hello members of the Salmon Coast  
  
This short film celebrates how our community of Bowen Island connected with the chum 
salmon run during the fall of 2016. The experience reminded me of how salmon define who we 
are. My hunch is that a similar story played out in many coastal communities last fall, and so I 
thought I would share with you our experience. 
  
Sincerely 
Bob Turner 
 
  

https://youtu.be/15sCGelrlKU 

 

https://youtu.be/15sCGelrlKU

